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9th February, 1932,

Dear Uir,
H. With reference to previous correspendence respecting
the T 5.0V ™5 I think it well tec send herewith for your
L

information a copy of a letter which has been received from
fr. Daffner, the Superintendent of the Glasgew FProving louse,
With regard theretec I shall be glad if yeu will endeavour to

ebtain from Messras. larland & Uolff Ltd., the remaining perticns

of the link which broke and casused the loss of the cable and

s

anchor, and forws « Creen, Superintendent of the

Yetherton Proving lcuse, fer examination.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yourse faitbfully,

cecretary,

The Secretary,

GLABGOU, . @2@?9

Lloyd's Regjister
" WSkl ion

A,



